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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Clackamas County Board of County Commissioners (BCC) 

FROM:  Dan Johnson, DTD – Director 
 

RE: UPDATED FORM - Canby – Election to Use of Sequential Review Process for 
Urban Growth Boundary (UGB) Amendment Components 

 
DATE:  September 19, 2023 

REQUEST:   Authorization for Chair Smith to sign an UPDATED Written Notice of Election to 
Use Sequential Review Process for an Urban Growth Boundary expansion project that is being 
initiated by the City of Canby. 
 
    
BACKGROUND:  At the September 12, 2023 BCC Issues session, the BCC authorized Chair 
Smith to sign the “Election to Use Sequential Review Process (dated August 16th).”  An updated 
form had been received by staff after the materials had been sent to the BCC for inclusion in 
their packet, but were not forwarded to the BCC, so the previous form is outdated.  In the 
updated form (dated September 7th), Task 1:  Economic Opportunity Analysis (EOA) was 
removed from the work program since it was adopted by the Canby City Council on September 
6th, 2023.  A reference to the fact that the adoption of the EOA will not be a part of the 
sequential review process work plan is included in the response to first question on the form. 
 
This change makes no substantive change to the intent of the City of Canby and Clackamas 

County to use the sequential review process and does not change any of the dates in the work 

program. 

 

Staff is requesting authorization for the Chair to sign the “UPDATED - Election to Use 

Sequential Review Process” to allow Canby to submit this request to DLCD.   

 

 

 
 
Attachments:   
 
Attachment A – UPDATED – Written Notice of Election to Use Sequential Review Process 
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